Ladies and Gentlemen of the FDIAI,

I want to welcome all the members to the last quarter of 2020. This year
is almost complete! Traditionally, as President this would be my last
message to the membership. This year things are different. We were
unable to hold an election due to the Corona Virus. Therefore, it has
been decided by the FDIAI Board of Directors that all elected positions
will be carried over until next year and we will have full elections at next
year’s conference. All regional directors will be carried over for another
year. All the Vice-Presidents, The President, and the Chairman of the
board will maintain in their current position until the next election.

The 2021 FDIAI Educational Conference will be held October 24th —
29th at the Bonaventure Resort and Spa in Fort Lauderdale Florida. I
know that everyone will be eager to contribute having two years of new
case studies and information. I look forward to this upcoming year as an
overflowing cornucopia of member participation. We have been all working diligently. Gathering knowledge,
growing our field of expertise and we are eagerly ready to share this wealth of knowledge we have gathered this
year.

The FDIAI has multiple outlets for all our members to contribute their talents to this organization. If you are a
writer, | implore you to dispense your wisdom to others through this newsletter as we are always looking for
fresh concepts to disperse valuable information. If your talents are more theatrical, please contact your regional
director to speak at a regional meeting or Morgan Hayes our speaking coordinator so that you can present your
experiences and expertise at the next conference.

Since my first day as a member I have always been most impressed by this organizations natural warmth and
inviting nature. The humility of all its members willingness to listen and promote positive feedback. Please
remember that the entire board is here to serve you the member and continue to make this the best organization
for forensic professionals. This past year has been a year of reflection and growth for me personally and for this
organization. I look forward to all incredible progress that awaits us all. Adelante!

JP Rodriguez
FDIAI President
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